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Quality Control Unit 
Data Alert - Registrar 

2018-09 
Data Collection For Colon Cancer 

“Q-Tips” 
Coding Tips Resulting from 2018 CCR 

Colon Cancer Audits 

A new Q-Tip highlighting coding discrepancies identified in 2018 CCR colon 
cancer audits have been posted to the CCR website. The Colon Cancer Q-Tip 
highlights the most frequently noted coding discrepancy patterns identified, as 
well as comments and clarifications to help avoid potential future miscodes.  

to view the Colon Cancer Q-Tips. 

Q-Tips are collaboration amongst the California Regional Cancer Registries and 
the Central California Cancer Registry (CCR). Feedback on materials can be 
submitted by email to Donna M. Hansen, CTR: dxhansen@ucdavis.edu 

Note: Past Q-Tips are archived on the CCR website under “Registrar Education 
and Training”. 
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